
 

 

Diary Dates 
October 

9th  Phonics Evening – 5.30pm 

12th  Individual photographs 

12th  Harvest Market – 2.30pm 

19th  Disco – Infants 

5.30pm/Juniors 6.35pm. 

20th  End of Half Term 

30th  Children return 

31st Class 2 start gymnastics 

November 

6th  Pantomime – Sleeping 

Beauty – In school 

6-8th  Scholastic Bookfair 

7th/8th  Parents’ Evenings 3,30 – 

6.30pm 

7th  AIP Taster session 3.30pm 

17th  Children in Need 

17th  PE Funday – PM  

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
A grand total of £112.37 was raised – thank you once 

again for your support. 

Phonics Evening 
Parents and Carers from Class 1 and Pre-School are 

welcome to join us for a Phonics Information Evening on 

Monday 9th October at 5.30pm.  Mrs Gallop will explain 

how we use phonics to teach the children and the 

ways in which you can support them at home.   

 

Attendance 
The Local Authority has made some changes to the 

way in which schools manage attendance and 

unauthorised holidays.  To be in line with these 

changes, the school is now reviewing our attendance 

policy.  Once completed, a copy will be put on the 

school website and we will let you of this through our 

newsletter.  In the meantime, to support families with 

attendance at school, we will now let you now via text 

if your child’s attendance falls below 96% as this is the 

point when we will begin to monitor more formally.   

Photographs 
The photographer will be in to take individual 

photographs of the children on Thursday 12th October.  

Children who attend Pre-School on Thursday will have 

theirs taken during the day.  If you have any babies, 

toddlers or children not at Pre-School, you are welcome 

to come from 8.30am. 

 

Harvest Market 
Please join us in the school for our Harvest Market on Thursday 12th October 2017 at 2.30pm, 

where the children will be selling the Harvest goodies that they have created in class.   
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Our Value: Caring 
We have had lots of nominations for our Caring Board this week, 

including our first from Pre-School!  Here is Toby with Hannah and Lily.  
Toby thought that they were caring because they are always so kind to 

him at After School Club! 

 
 

Well done also to Abigail in Class 3 and Carly and Alfie in Class 4 who 
have all been nominated this week for showing care towards other people. 

 

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Jack and Grace      

Class 1  Eta Joy and Max    

Class 2  Finley B and Dyllan 

Class 3  Oliver, Lydia and Elliott      

Class 4   Lilly-May and Archie 


